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Gr ooes  Gain 31;  L a s e  3
Replacing the 31 students 
who left during the moving 
season, 31 new students 
have enrolled in grades
one through eight.
From the two sections of 
the first grade, ARNOLD
JOE ERAY and DOROTHY and 
BILLY M W  lefty while RUTH 
JOYNI.R, ELMA LOUISE GLOVER, 
BARBARA ANN WILLIFORD, and 
CAROL LEVffS made their
-irst appearance- here.
Chree students, LOUISE
BISSETTE, JUNIOR BRAY, and 
JOYCE DAVIS, withdrew from 
the second grade. Six stu
dents, LINDA LYNCH, GLADYS 
VM BROWN, LINl-irOOD O'NEAL, 
Ĵ JDY GLOVER, JIMMY FINN, 
and ZEKE 1-JILDER, made a 
gain of three for MRS. RU
DOLPH GLOVER'S room.

LOSSES OFFSET GAINS 
1-lISS ALICE HARDY'S class 
lost JERRY MURRAY, RALPH 
:‘3ASS, PJINDOLPH KING, and 
THURMAN DAVIS. RAY ALLEN 
O'NEAL was the only stu
dent to enter,
VAHNEDA GARDNER, FRANCES 
ANN WILDER, I'JILLIAM BROM, 
and SPENCER LÊ ilS entered 
I4RS. mFik GUNTER'S third 
and fourth grades, while 
FPJINCES and PHUJS MORGAN, 
HILDA FAYE EXCEM, NANNIE 
FAY GAY, TOMMIE DAVIS, and 
WAYNE BASS left,
The faces of LINDA MURRAY, 

AUTRY BPJIY, JACK DAVIS, 
and ARMEN NEW of grade 
four have been replaced by 
those of GLEN DORA WILDER, 
MHEL and RANDOLPH LYNCH.

UPPER GRADES 
Entered in MISS MARY FRAN
CES O'yfENS' fifth grade is 
m j LEWS. GLENDA HARRING
TON and JAMES RAY DAVIS 
have moved away,
LOUISE V/ILSON, ETHEL MAE 
GARDNER, and JAMES LYNCH 
have ertarad in MRS.. .SARAH.

Grade4 Presents Rays 
For Chapel

"Snowflakes" was presented 
this month by MRS, E, H. 
PASCHALL'S fourth grade in 
the high school auditorium* 
The program was in recog
nition of the things GOD 
gives to the world and the 
people, and the thanks we 
should give to be a part of 
the world today.
ANN BROCK welcomed the stu
dents stunts and CASSANDRA 
COZART played "VJinter 
Wonderland" on the piano. 
Characters in the play, 
"Snowflakes," were GERALD 
TAPP as the King and fourth 
gradt students acting as 
the snowflakes.
Farewell vias given by ANN 
BP.OCK,

MAY'S fifth and sixth 
grade pombination. No stu
dents have withdrawn.
With a gain of two, MRS. 
JIM UNDERWOOD'S class now 
has THURMAN FINCH, GEORGE 
HARE LEVJIS, an;? FANNIE 
O'NEAL, who replace the 
one student lost, JIMMY 
MURRAY,
After losing J. R, BISS- 
ETTE, PEGGY and ĈHARLES 
KING, and EARL WHITLEY, 
and receiving YVONNE 
GLOVER and BLAINE LUCAS, 
MISS RACHEL BISSETTE has 
an enrollment of 360 
In the remaining sections 
of grades seven and eight, 
the number gained and the 
number lost balance, BETTY 
JEAN HOLLAND, MARVIN LEWIS, 
and ETLLY and BETTY BOYKIN 
(twin.”) entered; leaving 
are DORIS BISSETTE, EMMA 
JEAN MORGAN, LARRY MURRAY,
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Classes Busy 
With Projects
Plaques, maps, and ships 
are projects undertaken by 
grammar grades eight, six, 
and five-and-six com
bination.
MRS. R. G, L. EDWARD'S 
eighth graders are making 
plaques to be put on dis
play at P.T.A. Open House.
On display in MRS. JIM 
UNDERWOOD'S room are maps 
of the European districts 
about which they are 
studying.
Ships depicting the long, 
slender, viking vessels 
are being made of olywood 
by MRS, SAPJIH MAY’S grades*

Next Week's Menu

Menus in the Bailey High 
School for the weekjbegin
ning January 26-30̂  as 
released by lyiRS, K.F,LEi‘"l.'»
Monday-Vegetable so.'j 

vTith beef, hot cheese 
toast, peanut butter,crack
ers, plain whole milk, and 
ice cream,
Tuesday-Meat loaf, whip

ped potatoes, English peas, 
white bread, plain who].e 
milk, peanut butter, crack
ers, fruit jello, and 
chocolate milk.
Wednesday-Hot dogs with 
beef gravy, onions, mus
tard and rolls, slaw, lima 
beans, plain whole milk, 
and doughnuts,
Thursday-Hamburgers with 
beef gravy, onions, and 
mustard, brown beans, 
vegetable salad, rolls, * 
peanut butter, plain whole 
milk, and oranges, _
Friday-Tuna fish salad, 
yellow vdiole grain corn, 
green snaps, plain whole

milk, white bread, peanut

b .u t te r , . and nhnnol at.,p—cake.*


